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Katyal, Himanshu

From: Amrita Doongoor < >

Sent: 2021/05/22 4:20 PM

To: Katyal, Himanshu

Subject: [EXTERNAL]OZS-2021-0012

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

Hello Sir,   

Received the notice regarding the above Ref, in the subject line. 
I might not be able to join the meeting due to work commitments. 

However this is a general concern about multiple construction projects around my home at  

Please have consideration of the amount of dust and particulate matter generated by the digging of soil and 
construction materials. It's been already hard with Covid-19  that we have to wear masks indoors but now we 
cant even go out without a mask.   

My balcony is full of dust...i have to clean every other day...and I am even scared to use the balcony as i'm 
concerned that all that dust is landing in my lungs.  

My earnest request is to please have consideration for people living in this area  and pause construction in the 
summer  to allow the inhabitants of this area to breathe easy outdoors at least .  

Alternatively  the construction companies  have to manage their dust and particulate matter. 

I really hope my humble request will be considered. 

Thank you. 
Kind regards,  

Amrita Doongoor 
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Katyal, Himanshu

From: Cuong Pham < >

Sent: 2021/05/23 6:36 PM

To: Katyal, Himanshu

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Plan of Subdivision at 10675 Mississauga Road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

To: City of Brampton 
Attn: Himanshu Katyal, Development Planner 

Hello Himanshu, 

My name is Cuong Pham and I am a resident at  and would like to contribute some thoughts to the 
Public Meeting about the new subdivision at 10675 Mississauga Road. Firstly, it is a big surprise to me about the city 
plan to convert 10675 Mississauga Road to a Townhouse subdivision. When we bought my house,  the builder never 
inform us about this possibility in the master plan. If I have a choice, I would prefer to keep it as it is as the density is 
already very high at this area with all existing townhouses and condos and others that are being built in very near 
future. Otherwise, could we make the new subdivision a mix of Singles, Semi and townhouses similar to other nearby 
planned sub divisions (instead of 100+ only townhouses). Also, I would suggest to add a small park in the plan for the 
benefits of residents in this new sub division and nearby. 

Please help bring my comments to the public meeting and wish we will have a great outcome to make Brampton a 
better city. 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Cuong Pham 


